
  

    

       Have You Registered Yeté..? 

Our Annual State Conference is coming up fast, so donôt miss out on this awe-

some opportunity to obtain continuing education hours and a chance to network 

with other fellow GI Lovers.   

Register today (by Selecting Here) to get in on the Early Bird  price and to be as-

sured you get a room since we have a limited block of rooms available. 

Visit our website at  georgiasgna.com, ñGeorgia SGNA Annual Conferenceò se-

lection  as well as watch  your e-mail  for additional information and registration 

materials. 

 

Legacy Lodge & Conference Center  

Lake Lanier Island , 7000 Lanier Islands Parkway, 

Buford, GA 30518  

Welcome To Your  GASGNA Newsletter 

http://georgiasgna.info/images/PDF/33rd%20Annual%20GASGNA%20Save-the-Date.pdf


PRESIDENTõS CORNER    

The SGNA Annual Course was held in 
Seattle, Washington in May and de-
spite the distance, Georgia was well 
represented. 
Nurses and Associates from Colum-
bus, Augusta and Atlanta to name a 

few  made the trek and from their 
feedback, they were glad to have done 
so. 

As usual, it was an awesome experi-
ence and our Region truly inspires me 
with its passion for GI and how willing 

they are to volunteer for committees, 
leadership positions, and in many oth-

er ways. 

Also, ñcongratulationsò to Cathy Ford 
who was the recipient winner of this 

years Scholarship which allowed her 

the trip to Seattle and  attend the con-
ference.  (It really payôs to applyé.).  

This only confirms what Iôve always 
known, that the SGNA is a great or-
ganization to be a part of, offering 

many Benefits.  But youôll never know 
unless you take the opportunity to ex-

perience it!  

 

 

  

Thanks for caring and sharing 

your commitment to GI and this 
w o n d e r f u l  o r g a n i z a t i o n 

(SGNA)!  

 
New Members   

Michele E. Hudgins 
Todd Hinson  

Marlene Johnson 
April Miller  
Lori Holmes  

Donna B. Alford  

Kudos to -  

the Recipient of our Peggy 
Pritchard Scholarhship to our 
State Conference 2016 goes to 
Rebecca Lewisð(Augusta) 

Winners of this years State 
Educational Conference: 

Jammie Massingale 

Stephanie Clark 

 

Just 

a reminder to those of you plan-

ning to take the Exam or are due 

for Recertification.  There is good 

information to be found on their 

website including application for 

scholarships. 

To those of you studying for the 

Exam (I know a few of you), a big 

kudos to you for advancing your 

professional development and 

competence.  Itôs a great accom-

plishment to which you will be 

very proud ! 

Barbara Suwak, RN, CGRN 

2016 GASGNA President 

Mission Statement  

The Society of Gastroenterology Nurses and Associates is a professional organization of  nurses and associates dedicated to 
the safe and effective practice of gastroenterology and endoscopy nursing. SGNA carries out its mission by advancing the 

science and practice of gastroenterology and endoscopy nursing through education, research, advocacy, and collaboration, 

and by promoting the professional development of its members in an atmosphere of mutual support.  

GASGNA now has a FACE-
BOOK presence.  Here is 
how you access it: https://
www.facebook.com/
georgiasgna/ 

https://www.facebook.com/georgiasgna/
https://www.facebook.com/georgiasgna/
https://www.facebook.com/georgiasgna/


  

  

    Welcome To Your  GASGNA Newsletter 

Join or Renew your Membership  and receive benefits 

through December 31, 2017.  Visit ñSGNA.orgò for info on 

membership dues structure.  (18-Month membership applica-

tion will be available July 1ðOctober 31.  Click Here for link . 

 

 

Western Division Georgia SGNA...Annual One Day Seminar.  July 
16th,  2016.  Register on-line at wdsgna2016.eventbrite.com. 

The 33rd Annual GASGNA Educational ConferenceðBreaking the 
Mold ñReshaping the Future of GI!ò September 16, 17 and 18 at 
Legacy Lodge on Lake Lanier Islands. 

Our ñMember Spot Lightò shines bright on our own     

Cathy Ford, who is the immediate Past President of 

GASGNA.  She is our current Legislative Liai-

son and has procured a proclamation from 

Governor Nathan Deal for National GI Nurses 

and Associates Week! 

Cathy works hard for this organization both at 

a local level (Western Division), the State and 

served as a moderator at the Annual Confer-

ence in Seattle. 

She is very passionate about SGNA and I see her in bigger roles yet to 

come!  Her goal is to have Georgia become the Regional Society of 

the year and continues to work hard towards that goal.  Thank You 

Cathy for all you  bring to this Society.  

http://www.sgna.org/Member-Center/How-to-Join/Voting-Licensed-Nurse
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/shattering-the-mold-reshaping-gi-tickets-25904525132


Seattle, Washington  


